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Headteacher Awards awarded on 11th March 2022 

 

Reception: The head teacher awards in Reception class this week are going to:  
Evie for really engaging in our doctors and nurse role play this week. 
Brooke for becoming increasingly more confident and independent in our classroom! 
I have added a little photo grid to go onto the newsletter if that's okay? I wanted to show off 
how brilliant the children have been with their new topic and to encourage parents to send in 
home learning! 

  
Year 1: This week the Headteacher awards are for Skyla for working hard in maths and doubling 

numbers and Theo for trying hard in his phonics lessons. 
 
Year 2: The Headteacher awards this week go to Archie P for working really hard in all areas and 

showing good manners and kindness to his friends.  Also a whole class award for brilliant 
behaviour and super listening and creative work on our trip to Truro Museum. 

 
Year 3: Last week's Headteacher's awards go to Callum and Lexi-Rose. In Geography we were looking 

at North America and Callum participated with great enthusiasm in every lesson. He has a great 
knowledge of continents and countries. Well done Callum! Lexi-Rose's Maths presentation is 
consistent in every lesson. She always puts 1 digit per box, always uses a ruler and sets out her 
work very neatly. She is a role model for the children in the maths group. Well done Lexi, keep 
it up!  

 
Year 4:  Taylor H - For being determined and committed to improving his AR Quiz!  Well done Taylor. 

Mason - For working so hard on his final draft in English.  He slowed down, concentrated on his 
presentation and wrote some good facts about Bear Grylls for his Biography. 

 
Year 5: Jacob for super work on fables and on punctuation corrections and Lily for a sensational reading 

comprehension, especially for vocabulary and retrieval. 
 
Year 6: Well done to Brooke T on her excellent progress in her SPAG mock SATS, Ethan for his brilliant 

progress in his arithmetic test and Dylon for super progress in his reading SATS mock. 
 
 
 
 Golden Tickets 

 
Reception:  Jasper for great PE. 
Year 1:  George for accurately adding ‘ed’. 
Year 2:  Archie R for excellent behaviour at playtime. 
Year 3:  Vassili for self-regulating learning. 
Year 4:  Charlotte for completing a row of diddi-dots. 
Year 5:  Macie for good spellings work. 
Year 6:  Riley S for using previous knowledge to answer questions. 

Year 6 
 

Congratulations to Brooke W who 

earnt her Pen Licence last week. 

Well done! 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ukraine Donations 
 

 

Last Friday, 7 children from Year 6 alongside Mr Walden 
and Mrs Smith took our donations to Holy Trinity Church 
in St Austell to be sent onto Ukraine. 
 
We are still accepting donations at school but we can 
only accept toiletries, nappies, wet wipes and feminine 
items.  We are unable to accept any more clothes at 
present. 
 
As per last week’s newsletter, we are wearing yellow and 
blue today in support of Ukraine.  Donations can be sent 
via the Disaster Emergency Committee by using the link 
below: 
 
https://www.dec.org.uk/ 
 

 

 

https://www.dec.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Magazines 

 

 

Mrs Powell and Year 6 are in need of 
magazines for an art project.  If you 
have any you no longer require, please 
pop them to the office. 
Many thanks. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Football Report by Logan 
 

On Tuesday we played an away game at Nanpean School and we won 
3-1.  Seb and myself scored a goal each and Nanpean scored an own 
goal which went to us. 
 
I think the whole team get ‘man of the match’ because everyone played 
really well. 
 
We are looking forward to the away match to Whitemoor next week 
and the upcoming Snell Cup. 
 
Please note next week’s away match includes the netball team so there 
is no netball club next Tuesday (22nd March). 

Wellbeing Easter Egg Competition 
 

Your child has been sent home with a ‘Design your own Easter Egg’ competition. 
 
If your child would like to take part, please colour in your egg (instructions on the back of the sheet) and return to 
the school office no later than Friday 25th March (so they can be posted for judging). 
 
The brief is to design an Easter Egg that represents core values such as your favourite hobby, role model or favourite 
song. 
 
Please make sure the section with your name, school etc is completed on the front of the sheet. 
 
Good luck! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E-Safety – Screen Time 
 

What is screen time? 

Screen time is the amount of time that someone spends using a device or computer, watching television or 
playing on a games console. Although managing this is important, focusing on the type of activities that 
children are doing online is essential. A recent report suggested using the Goldilocks method – ‘not too 
little, not too much but just the right amount’. 

Screen time facts and statistics 

 

 

 

Potential risks of too much screen time 

 
Effect of screen time on sleep 

Sleep cycles are affected by blue light from screens tricking our brain into thinking it is still daylight, making it difficult to sleep. 

 
Effect on behaviour 

We’re creatures of habit so it doesn’t take long to get used to glancing at your smartphone 150 times a day. 

 
Effects of screen time on brain development 

Screen-based entertainment increases central nervous system arousal, which can amplify anxiety. 

Millennials are more forgetful than OAP’s; they’ve outsourced their memory to Google, GPS, calendar alerts etc. Columbia 
University found that when people know that they’ll be able to find information online easily, they’re less likely to form a memory 
of it. 

For more information, head to https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/screen-time/learn-about-it/  

 

One in three Internet users online worldwide is under 18 according 
to UNICEF report 

 

41% of parents of 12-15s find it hard to control their child’s screen time 
according to the latest Ofcom Children and Parents: Media use and 
attitudes report 2017 

 

According to Oxford University research of 20,000 parents of children 
aged between 2 and 5 screen time limits may have nothing to do with a 
young child’s ability to thrive. 

 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/screen-time/learn-about-it/
https://www.unicef.org/publications/files/SOWC_2017_ENG_WEB.pdf
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0020/108182/children-parents-media-use-attitudes-2017.pdf
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0020/108182/children-parents-media-use-attitudes-2017.pdf
http://www.ox.ac.uk/news/2017-12-14-children%E2%80%99s-screen-time-guidelines-too-restrictive-according-new-research


 

Monday 28th March 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

Foxhole Stars AFC, Goverseth Park, Foxhole. PL26 7UR 

Mike Harwood 07706 177278 


